

August 18, 2019

PSEC Seeking Member for Budget & Finance Committee

The PSEC is looking for one new member for the Budget and Finance Committee. The Committee is an important component of the Financial Operations of your Conference organization. Following is a description of the duties of the Committee:

Attend 6 regularly scheduled meetings and special meetings as required. The meetings are usually held at the Conference office near Pottstown.

Review and approve Conference Financial Statements in advance of the bi-monthly Consistory meetings.

Review and approve the Conference's annual budget. This is done once annually in advance of the Fall Meeting.

Recommend Conference financial policies to Consistory.

Other duties as necessary.

We are looking for folks with some financial background. If you are interested in serving in this important role within the PSEC leadership, please send an email to Rob Stilwell, describing your qualifications and a resume if available. His email address is laurel.mountie@comcast.net.



Yes, "Quiet Days" are Still Happening

Quiet Days are held on the first Tuesday of each month from 9:30 am-1 pm

@ New Goshenhoppen Church,
1070 Church Rd. East Greenville

Quiet Days are designed to open new avenues of communing with God, and to provide an opportunity for sharing faith journeys and stories. They allow for Sabbath time and renewal in the midst of our busy world. There is no formal registration, but a minimum donation of \$5 is requested on Quiet Day. Each participant is asked to bring a Bible, journal, pen and a bag lunch. Come and see what God has in store for you!

Demystifying Mental Health

October 5, 2019
9:30—11:30 am
@ Falkner Swamp UCC, 2077
Swamp Pike ,Gilbertsville



Falkner Swamp hosts

"Demystifying Mental Health" with

Pastor Zack Jackson. Zack is pastor of Community UCC in Reading, and adjunct professor of theology at Palmer Theological Seminary. Zack is passionate about deepening the conversation in faith communities between religion and science so we can be better equipped and Informed.

Many of us live with mental health challenges. Our own, or those we love, live, and work with. It can be hard to see God working through these challenges, and yet, as Christians, we hope with patience those things we cannot see (Romans 8:25).

Our time with Pastor Zack will give us opportunity to ask questions and deepen our understanding of mental health challenges.

A brief outline:

9:30-9:45 - Gather in Fellowship Hall for snacks, coffee & nametags 9:45-10 - Move to sanctuary and get settled in 10-11:30 - Presentation intermingled with small group discussion

Spread the word! This is free and open to the community. Registration is appreciated but not required by calling 610-323-4053.





The National Youth Event website is now available. Visit nye.uccpages.org for a detailed agenda as well as a list of the scheduled speakers.

Check back for more information.